

V01. VI N0 I

ANDARY 1993

FROM THE PREZ

Peg and I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year and hope that 1993 will bring everything you want. December was a busy month for us and seems to have been for you. Those of us at the Holiday Pot Luck had a great time. Lots of food, socializing, and fun. Instead of the usual entertainment, it was more of an old-fashioned party. People sat around and visited or broke up into smaller groups to play games. Special thanks to Julie Dale for the extra work she put in and to Sherry Luft for helping.

More of you should get up at meetings to perform. Either show an established routine or try something new. If you'd like some ideas or suggestions from the club, just ask. That's what this club is supposed to be all about-helping each other to be better performers.



HOLIDAY POT LUCK

Ring 76's annual Christmas Pot Luck Dinner, despite several obstacles thrown in its way, managed to turn out quite enjoyable. 31 members and family turned out on Sunday, December 13, to enjoy a delicious meal and share conversation with each other, meeting new friends and getting to know old friends a little better.

Unfortunately, conflicting schedules with the American Legion Meeting Hall forced us to plan the dinner for a Sunday evening. This not only made it difficult for many members to attend, but also eliminated our planned entertainment. Mary Brown's junior magicians were slated to provide the show, but were unable to do so on a Sunday evening. The early date in December also created problems as the newsletter didn't reach many members until the day before the dinner.

However, due mostly to the hard work of Julie Dale and Sherry Luft, all those that did attend had a grand time and no one went home hungry!

(continued on Page 2)

(continued from page 1)

President Jeff Marcus presented Kieran Moran with his IBM International membership kit. After dinner, everyone continued chatting with other members or gathered in small groups and played some of the several board games brought to the party.

The pot luck replaced our Ring's regularly scheduled December meeting. So now, it's on to 1993 and many new magical meetings and activities. The Board is always looking for input on themes for meetings. If you have any ideas, please contact any of the Board members, or better yet, attend the next Board meeting.

WANTED:

A ride to and from the Penasquitos area. Call Stacy MacKenzie at work, 453-2506, or at home, 538-8436.



COMING UP

Ring 76 Meeting
La Mesa American Legion
Pre-meeting 6:30pm
Meeting 7:30

Feb. 1	Ring 76 Board Meeting
	Dick & Julie Dale's 7:00pm
	2447 Nielsen St. El Cajon

Feb. 8	Eugene Burger Lecture	
	La Mesa American Legi	on
	7:00pm \$20.00	

Feb. 9	Eugene Burger Seminar \$30.00
Teb. 5	Eugene burger Semmar 530.00

Feb. 15	Ring 76 Meeting
	La Mesa American Legion
	Pre-meeting 6:30pm
	Meeting 7:30pm

Feb. 21	Dan Harlan	Lecture
	La Mesa Am	erican Legion
	7:00pm \$1	

Feb.26-27	FCM
	Riverside, CA
	Mick Palmer (909)923-9703

March 15	Ring 76 Meeting
	La Mesa American Legion
	Pre-meeting 6:30pm
	Meeting 7:30pm

HONEST SID GERHART RING 76, SAN DIEGO, CA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President	leff Marcus
Vice President	Sherry Luft
Secretary	Tom LaChance
Ireasurer	Iulie Dale
Past President	Brad Burt
Sergeant-at-Arms	Mary Brown
Director	David Lane
Director	Dick Dale

MAGICURRENTS

Publish	ıer				Vike	Lowe
Editor.	******					k Dale
Editor	Emeri	us.	+>++	 . Frai	nk S.	Syren





Roy & Betty Armstrong 2548 Littleton Road El Cajon, CA 92020